
Important Notes from Mrs. Luzzo: August 16, 2023 - Welcome to a new school year!
We are so excited to see our returning families, as well as to welcome many new
families. Faculty and staff have worked diligently all summer to prepare for a great
school year, and today was a wonderful start! Below is a LOT of important information
for your review. Thank you for trusting us with your most precious gifts, your children.
We will love them and care for them every day and we are excited to partner with you to
ensure their personal, spiritual, and academic success.

First full day - Tomorrow, Thursday, 8/17, is our first full day of school. Arrival is 7:35-7:55 AM
and pick up is from 2:50-3:05 PM out back behind the church. Aftercare until 5 PM begins
tomorrow as well. If you are a Seton bus rider or sibling, be sure you have reviewed the
information sent out from Mrs. Hines for specifics about pick up and snack in aftercare.

Sports Meetings - Thursday, 8/17, 3 PM OR 5 PM - Please plan to attend one of these
mandatory meetings if your child would like to participate in any sports this school year.
Important information will be presented.

Hot lunch forms - If your child would like to enjoy hot lunches in August and/or September,
forms are due tomorrow, Thursday, 8/17. No late forms will be accepted to provide ample
time to order the correct amount of food.

BTS Packet - Please return all signed forms by Friday, August 18.

Facebook - If you have not already done so, please like our school Facebook page ((5)
Facebook) and check it frequently. Reminders about and photos of school events are often
shared through our Facebook page.

Website - The school has a VERY informative website (Holy Trinity Catholic School | North
Myrtle Beach, SC (holytrinitynmb.com). PLEASE… check the website for answers to questions
about school events, hot lunch, volunteer opportunities, and PTO information.

Morning drop off/Afternoon pick up - Thank you to all families for a fairly smooth drop off and
pick up today. Please keep the following in mind to ensure we get your children to and from
the cars efficiently and safely:
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- Remain in your cars at all times. We will help children get to and from your cars.

- The car line is a cell phone free zone at all times.

- In the morning, children should be ready to exit their cars as soon as you are through the
gate area and come to a complete stop. We can accommodate every car pulling up to
the sidewalk/awning area - unless it is raining. Once exiting the cars, they should go to
the sidewalk and follow it to the back door where a teacher will be waiting.

- In the afternoon, have your school logo car sign displayed in your front windshield. This
helps us call students and get them outside as you are pulling up.

- In the afternoon, if you need to buckle your child in a car seat, please pull forward and
park in a space once you are safely out of the car line.

- On all half days where there is no aftercare, we will always do two car lines for the
afternoon pick up to facilitate keeping families off 8th Avenue N.

- Go to the last entrance into the parking lot past the church on 8th Avenue N. and follow
the line around behind the church. We are asked not to cut through the lot area closest
to the church as parishioners are parking and accessing the church there.

Water bottles - All students should bring a refillable, sealable water bottle to school every day.
No fast-food drink containers (or food items) should be brought to school due to the amount of
technology we have throughout the building that can be damaged by accidental spills.

Snack - All students (except First Steps students who are provided with one through the First
Steps program) should bring a snack every day - even on half days.

Non-OLSS Catholic Families - You will be receiving a form tomorrow to take to your pastors
regarding the subsidy the Bishop has asked them to pay to HTCS to help offset some of the
subsidy OLSS provides for them to attend HTCS. These forms are due back by Friday, 9/1.

Preschool Families - You will be receiving a form tomorrow that must be completed and
returned by Friday, 9/1, in order for your child to go to Specials and/or Speech. This form is a
DSS requirement and can be confusing, but it simply means they will not be in their K4
classroom when they are with a qualified Specials teacher or the Speech Pathologist.

Thank you, thank you for partnering with us. It is going to be a GREAT school year! If you refer a
new family to our school, you are eligible to receive a $100 tuition credit when they enroll.
Please share our Facebook page, school website, and special event information with others you
may know. We are always looking to welcome new families into our unique school community.




